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Dear parents and carers,  
 
I hope everyone is well, had a enjoyable half term and man-
aged to make the most of the incredible weather we’ve been 
having.  
 
We have welcomed some of our older KS2 children back to 
school this week, and they have been really pleased to be 
back, and adjusted well to the new normal. A big thank 
you to them for their cheerfulness and resilience. It’s been 
lovely to see them.  
 
Next week, we are ready to open to KS1 (N/R/Y1) children 
invited back, and are looking forward to seeing those who 
are returning. We will be operating a mixed Year Bubble for 
all the children, and as we have only 1 Bubble will not need 
to stagger arrival/departure/ break or lunch times. The day 
runs from 08.55-3.00, and the children will be collected by a 
Teacher from the main gate –where there are socially dis-
tanced markers for you to wait at. Please do not come on 
to the school site and do not send in any school bags or PE 
kit with the children, only a named water bottle and a coat.   
 
For children not returning, our remote learning provision 
will continue, although it may not be at the same level of 
detail as previously delivered as Teachers are now in school 
and planning priorities have had to change to reflect this.  
Teachers will remain accessible to respond to queries, but 
please bear in mind their additional duties on site going 
forward, so patience may be needed.  
 
Once again, a big virtual hug of appreciation to you all for 
everything that you are doing to work with us supporting 
your children through these strange times.  
With very best wishes,  
             Jacquie Birch. 
             Associate Headteacher. 
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Sera’s ‘Infinity Lockdown’ Story- 
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           Protective Behaviours Resources…. 

 
 
 
 
Please click on the hyperlink in each docu-
ment to view the embedded link.  

file://LHP2064-fs/STAFF/birch.j4/LHPS Admin/we-all-have-the-right-to-feel-safe-booklet.html
file://LHP2064-fs/STAFF/birch.j4/LHPS Admin/practical-advice-for-keeping-children-safe.html
file://LHP2064-fs/STAFF/birch.j4/LHPS Admin/lets-talk-magazine.html

